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Half Hollow Hills Community Library 

Public Information Meeting 

March 27, 2023 

 

The meeting was called by a resolution of the Board of Trustees of the Half Hollow Hills 

Community Library at the regular meeting held on October 17, 2022. 

 

The Public Information Meeting was held on Monday, March 27, 2023. 

 

The Public Information Meeting was called to order by Library Board President, Jacob 

Goldman, at 8:19PM.  Also present were Board Members, Larry Bloomstein, Maxine 

Cohen, Bruce Gordon, and Wayne Griffith.   

 

Also present were Assistant Library Director, Charlene Muhr, Assistant Library Director, 

Business Manager, Michele Peluso, and Rosemarie Menta, Clerk of the Board of Trustees.  

Substitute Clerk of the Board of Trustees, Anne Votta, was absent with prior notice. 

 

There were no guests in attendance. 

 

The Public Information Meeting adjourned at 8:21PM. 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

Rosemarie Menta 

Clerk of the Board of Trustees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry Bloomstein 

Secretary 


